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February	9,	2023	
	
DARRELL	ROSE	
FREESE	JOHNSON	
5440	W	HWY	318	
REDDICK,	FL	32686	
	
	
	
Project:		FAMILY	DOLLAR	
	
	
Dear	Darrell:	
	
Please	be	advised	that	Duke	Energy's	Operations	Center	located	at	4359	SE	Maricamp	Rd,	
and	a	mailing	address	of	4359	SE	Maricamp	Rd,	Ocala,	FL	34480,	serves	the	electrical	
distribution	system	that	encompasses	the	above	referenced	project.	
	
Duke	Energy	at	this	time	has	sufficient	capacity	to	provide	electrical	service	to	this	project.		
Service	shall	be	provided	in	accordance	with	Florida	Public	Service	Commission	and	Duke	
Energy	rules	and	regulations.			
	
It	will	be	necessary	for	Duke	Energy	to	be	provided	with	a	complete	set	of	construction	
plans	as	soon	as	possible	so	that	the	necessary	engineering	work	can	begin.	Early	contact	
with	Duke	Energy	is	essential	so	that	resources	may	be	scheduled	to	ensure	availability	of	
service	when	required.	
	
Should	you	have	any	further	questions	or	concerns,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	at	Click	
here	to	enter	text..	
	
		
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Paul	Duncan		
Sr.	Engineering	Technologist	


